
	 	 	               Dear Nekesa (Harvesters),


	 We want to thank you for your continued prayers through this last month as 
we were going through our third lockdown. We are happy to report that the 
lockdown has been relaxed this month. There’s much work to catch up on. We still 
have restrictions placed upon us in how we operate, but we are happy that we are 
now allowed to continue the good work!


We want to let you know that Margaret, myself, our children and grandchildren are 
all healthy and doing well. Our youngest son, Joshua, has been unable to come 
home from his school to be with us during this lockdown due to the travel 

restrictions. But we are happy to report 
that he is safe, healthy, and doing 
excellent in his studies.


The children from our Children’s Home 
are all healthy and doing well. It is 
because of your prayers and support we 
have been able to continue to care for 
them through the lockdown.


The boys are also receiving tutoring to 
continue keeping up with their education until 
classes resume in the school. Currently, the 
government is saying that schools for the 
children may start back in January of 2022.

This is the usual time for school to start.


Bungoma Bible School is now able to meet        
back in session! We are so blessed to have 
our students back. We are still socially 
distancing and wearing our masks per our  

national mandate.

 Everyone is healthy and doing well.  The Word of 
God must be taught and go forth!
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We are resuming our feeding program to the street kids! 
They will be recovering from a month of scarcity and hunger 
when they had to search for their own food. Yet, each of 
these boys is created in the image of God. As we are caring 
for them, giving them food and clothes, we are caring for our 
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We are so blessed to have your 
financial support and prayers to provide food for these 
precious little ones!


Finally we are excited to resume our church services for 
‘Word of Life Christian Fellowship’. We do have social 
distancing in place and a requirement to only allow a low 
percentage of congregants at a time. In order to help with 
the restrictions and reach our people we are still having all 
our services live streamed for everyone to view from home if 
they do not feel comfortable traveling. But still, many do not 
have have that capability for internet.


As we are approaching these summer months, Margaret and 
I would usually come to the United States to travel and visit 
in person with you, our Church Family. Unfortunately, with 

the current travel restrictions, Margaret and I will be unable to be 
with you this summer. This will make it 2 years in a row that we 

have been unable to fellowship with you and connect. This has been hard for us in 2 ways - One: we 
miss our fellowship with you and the encouragement we receive from one another, Two: this is the 
time of year we are able to be a reminder to you and your congregation for the good work we are 
doing together in Africa, and that it is you who provides us with financial support for this work. We 
receive a majority of our yearly support during these visits.


With being unable to come to you this year, we would like to ask for your 
continued help!


Firstly, Would you write Margaret and I about how you are doing, how we can 
encourage and pray for you?  Write us, and share what the Lord have placed on 
your heart! Your emails are forwarded directly to us.

Secondly, we would like to ask that you not forget us. Please remember us 

with your church and continue to be a strong supporter and partner with 

Bungoma Bible Ministries.

We are continually thanking our Lord Jesus for you in prayer.  
Margaret and I love and appreciate your prayers!


                                          


Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro


Forever Grateful, 

Justus Ochuro
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